
 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Mother Day Celebrations 
 

 

 

Tuesday, 7th May 2024                                                                                           SWS/ACD/2024-25/16 

  

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

The Primary Years children are geared up for the Mother’s day Celebrations ‘Beauty in Bloom’ which 

will be held on Saturday, 11th May 2024 at 9.30 a.m. 

 

Please note the following details: 

 

 The arrival time of all the children is normal school time, i.e 8.00 a.m.  The school buses will ply only in 

the morning.  

 Children can go back with their mothers after the event.  

 Please ensure that the child comes to school in the appropriate dress informed by the class teacher for 

that day. 

 Girls should shampoo their hair and should tie as per the instruction of the teacher. 

 Please send your child with a light make-up. 

 The details of the costume to be worn are already shared by the class teachers. 

 Send a light tiffin along with their water bottle and a small pack of wet tissues/wipes. 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


